

2017
MINUTES OF MEETING JANUARY DEC 14
PRESENT COUNCILLORS FIONNA GIBBON - (VICE CHAIR)
V. STOKARD, A.K. WRIGHT, R.H. GREENWOOD
APOLOGIES - COUNCILLOR F. BLACKBURN.

MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER MEETING PASSED AS READ.

MATTERS ARISING - NO REPLY FROM E/DALE RE JOINT MEETING (EMAIL TO WRITE), THE COBBLED DRAIN WAS SCHEDULED FOR MAINTENANCE,

CORRESPONDENCE - 1. P OF FOR CALWIS BRIDGE
- INVITATION TO BRITISH REGION WREATH MEETING - (THE CHAIR HAD ATTENDED)
- NOTICES OF JOINT NEIGHBOURHOOD MEETINGS RECEIVED - (9 OCT + 13 NOV)
- CALDERDALE FLOOD REGIONAL BOARD REPORT OF USE OF RESERVOIRS FOR FLOOD ALLEVIATION

MINUTES OF NOVEMBER MEETING
OF TOWN - PARISH WAGON GROUP
CALDERDALE M.B.C. 2018 REVIEW

REVISED PROPOSAL FOR PARLIAMENTARY CONSTITUENCIES
E-MAILS YELFA - WHAT PAGE UPDATES (FORWARDED)
- THEIR EXECUTIVES BOOKING - (FOUR)
- INCREASE IN SUBSCRIPTIONS

JAC CAMPBELL - REQUEST FOR FLOOD INFO.
- INFORMATION RE LOCAL PLAN.
- NEWS LETTER (2) FORWARDED

FLOOD FORUM - REPORT

Y/LCA SOUTH PENNING BRANCH NOTICE OF MEETINGS
AND UP DATE OF WEBSITE

NALC - NOTICE OF PAYMENTS TO INFORMATION COMMISSIONERS OFFICE

(2)

PLANNING - NO MATTERS

- FINANCE - CURRENT ACCOUNT £3125 / DEPOSIT £1211
- 1 TO PAY - ROYAL BRITISH LEGION - £20 NOTES + SECURED
 - 2 TO ADD £30 DONATION A TOTAL OF £50
APPLICATION - REQUEST FROM E.P.O.W.S FOR GRANT OF £50 TO GO TO COST OF MAINTENANCE OF PATHWAYS IN GERRINGDEN - APPROVED
 - 3 SITAZIA SHEKH - PRESENT REQUIRED BY FEBRUARY 6
 - 4 NOTICE OF ANNUAL GOING FORWARD - THE CHAIRMAN HAD REQUESTED HARD COPIES OF AUDIT FORMS
PETTY CASH - £30

REPORTS TOWN & PARISH WARD - MINUTES RECEIVED
WARD FORUM - NO REPORT - NEXT MEETING JANUARY 10TH
PICTURE HOUSE COUN GIBSON INFORMED RE SEAT SPONSORSHIP AND AUDIENCE GOOD
Y.L.C.A. - REPORT RECEIVED FROM COUNCILOR GIBSON
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN - DUE TO ILLNESS NO REPORT - NEXT MEETING IS JANUARY
THE CHAIRMAN REQUESTS DATE CHANGE IF POSSIBLE. IF NOT COUN GIBSON OR THE CHAIRMAN WOULD ATTEND IF POSSIBLE

A.O.B - IT WAS AGREED TO ATTEND A PRESENTATION RE SLOW THE FLOW AT HERONS HALL ON JANUARY 8TH
- CONCERN WAS SHOWN RE THE NON-GRITTING OF HORSEHOLD ROAD AND THAT IT MAY BE CONSIDERED AS A SECONDARY ROAD THE CHAIRMAN WOULD SEEK ASSURANCE THAT GRITTING BE DONE AS IN PREVIOUS YEARS
DATE OF NEXT MEETING JAN 25 2018